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Construction Alert: Week of Nov. 8, 2021 

Jurupa Road  
West Closure
NEW DATE:  
Monday, Nov. 22
Check the website for most  
up-to-date information. 
Jurupa Road will be closed from 
Van Buren Blvd. to Hill Street 
until Spring 2023 so crews  
can construct the Jurupa Road 
underpass. The new Jurupa  
Detour Road will be opened  
to access Van Buren Blvd. 

Business access open  
during construction.

Van Buren Blvd. 
traffic shift and  
lane closures 
Traffic on SB Van Buren Blvd.  
has been shifted to the newly 
paved western lanes. Expect 
intermittent lane closures on  
Van Buren Blvd. during working 
hours; plan for delays in the area.

Project Partners

 

		  Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation		        Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation

STAY CONNECTED  Construction Hotline 800.679.9570     www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com

Jurupa Road west closure date moved to Monday, Nov. 22.
Traffic shift on southbound Van Buren Blvd., intermittent lane closures planned. 
Work continues on Jurupa Road and the new Jurupa Detour Road. 

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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Van Buren Blvd
 New Jurupa Detour Rd

Under Construction: NEW Jurupa Detour Road

Jurupa Detour Road
Construction continues on the new road that will connect Jurupa Road 
to Van Buren Blvd. on the west side of the project. This new road is 
expected to open Nov. 22, when Jurupa Road closes.

The contents of this alert are subject to change without warning due to weather or a change in field conditions.

The early stages of the new Jurupa Detour Road, expected to open Nov. 22, 2021.


